
 

 

Dear Comrades, 
 
Greetings.  I hope everyone is staying healthy and 
following the guidelines of the CDC and state and 
local authorities.  
  
We will be meeting at the Elk's Club this month. 
The meeting is Sept.9th. Dinner at 1800, with 
meeting beginning promptly at 1900 hrs. A list of 
protocols will be included with the newsletter to 
keep members safe while at the meeting. 
 
September 11th marks the 19th anniversary of the 
terrible events the occurred in our country. Let us 
never forget.  
 
 
The Post received a Certificate of Recognition from 
National for our support of Veterans and Military 
Programs.  Great job everyone. 
 
 
Membership  will remain a top priority at the Post, 
state, and national levels. If you know someone 
who may qualify for membership, encourage them 
to attend a meeting.  My goal is to achieve 100% 
membership, this goal aligns  with the state 
commanders goal and is achievable. We are 
currently at 92% so keep the recruiting going. We 
can make 100%.   
 
CHAPLAIN’S REPORT 

TAPS 
 
Roland LaCroix.  Please keep Roland's family 
in your thoughts and prayers during this difficult 
time.  

 
 

 
 

If you know of a member who is sick or has died, 

please contact Chaplain Allan Schichtel (545-4722). 

 
 
 
 
 
    

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE 
Check the website often as updated information on 
upcoming events as well as news you may be able 
to use is updated when needed.  Check us out at 
www.vfw9483.org  
 
My contact information. 

email: nbrowning176@yahoo.com 

Home: (585)545-4986 

Cell: (585)330-2306  

 
Tom Burns is at the VA in Canandaigua and would 
enjoy hearing from you. His number is 585-393-
8415 
 
Stay healthy everyone!! 
 
Future meetings:    October 14th, November 11th    
 
 

Yours in Comradeship, 
Nate Browning,   
Commander 
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